The Totem Heritage Center
will present a workshop con-
cerning “The Business of Being
an Artist” on Jan. 6 and 7.

Presentors Kathy Johnson-
Kuhn and Marlene Scanlon,
local gallery owners will dis-
cuss marketing options from
79 p.m, Jan. 6.

Larry McNeil, Anchorage
“photographer, will demonstrate
techniques involved in taking
slides or photos to display
the artists works from 912
noon on Jan. 7.

Lillian Ference of Ketchi-
kan Job Service will present in-
formation regarding resume
amd portfolio prtpluﬂm,f:umr
14 p.m. Saturday afternoon.

Jean Flanagan, director of
the Institute of Alaska Native
Arts will be in attendance to
explain the services offered
to Native artists by her organ-




